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A RICH PICTURE OF THE TONY BLAIR FAITH FOUNDATION

Dear Nigel,

I hope this finds you well, in good spirit and having a good day.

In our one and only encounter during our fifteen year overlapping 
time spent working for South Yorkshire Police, you will doubtless 
recall that Tony Blair, interestingly, became the centre of our 
deliberations.

Doubtless you will remember that I declared that the police service 
were about to nobble the wrong Tony, and South Yorkshire were at 
risk of being complicit in the evil act carried out on 7/7/2005. 
Likewise, later on down the line, in the Sheffield Employment 
Tribunal court, I recall your barrister Mr. Jones intimating that the 
only option I left you with - was sacking me - or opening up a 
criminal file on the former Prime Minister. I could not argue with 
that. I think both of those declarations sum it all up nicely.

Anyway, I just thought a copy of my recent letter to the Tony Blair 
Faith Foundation Charity might be of interest to you.  Find it 
attached and please share it with David Crompton, if you think it 
might be of interest to him. It ought to be, for JAH once wrote 
personally to him too, asking for his help. Walter Jackson might be 
interested in this, too, but I am uncertain whether your time ever 
overlapped with the former Assistant Chief Constable, back in '95 
when you joined up.

Yours sincerely
   A.  Farrell A.  Farrell
Tony Farrell


